
To whom it may concern,

I would like to register my objection to the proposal being made for a crematorium to be built on the playing 
fields of Firs Farm Wetlands.

This is a valuable, much loved green space that is used widely by the community including local schools, not to 
mention the fact that it is a crucial biodiverse habitat for wildlife. Friends of Firs Farm work tirelessly, on a 
voluntary basis, making wetlands such a brilliant space that brings the local community together. They also host 
events throughout the year for local families and schools to educate on local wildlife and biodiversity. This can 
not be put under threat.

I would also like the health of the community to be considered in this as we are already situated behind the A10, 
giving out harmful emissions. The wetlands provides us with an important green space to attempt to counteract 
this. The gas needed to fuel a crematorium will only add to the problem and put our local families, schools and 
wildlife in danger of even more harmful emissions and pollutants not to mention the huge risk of ground water 
contamination.

Is this an example of Enfield’s progressive approach to climate change? Using such a loved and important 
community space can not be the answer.

I hope that this proposal is recognised as hugely unsuitable, unsustainable and unsatisfactory as it poses a 
massive threat to the local community and is not considering the health of the people or the planet.

Yours faithfully,


